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The profession of pharmacy in Ohio 
is making great progress, and I am 
more excited about the actions that 
your association and foundation 
are planning than any time in my 
23-year history with the Ohio 
Pharmacists Association (OPA) 
and Ohio Pharmacists Foundation 
(OPF)!   The OPA brought together 
Ohio pharmacists from all types 
of practices and organizations to 
pass the immunization legislation, 

while the OPF created the continuous training and updates 
that brought the legislation to life.  Medication therapy 
management (MTM) has made huge strides forward, with 
more than 60 pharmacists meeting regularly to discover 
how to implement and improve these clinical services in our 
independent, chain, and various other pharmacy settings.  
Dr. Curt Black spent a one-year sabbatical at the OPA offices 
developing linkages with every Ohio college of pharmacy, and 
the many sites working on MTM implementation.  We have 
plans to keep these and other programs expanding, but our 
current space won’t allow it.  The solution: a new, larger, and 
permanent home for the OPA and OPF! The Building Ohio 
Pharmacy’s Future campaign aims to preserve the rich history 
of success of pharmacists in Ohio, and to provide a permanent 
headquarters to continue the protection and expansion of  the 
practice of pharmacy.

By Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future, we are building upon 
a vision – a vision that pharmacists have unique talents to 
enhance patient care.  The OPA and OPF have been engaged 
in many collaborative efforts in the past few years with other 
professions and various patient organizations, but have 
always had to meet with them in outside facilities, due to a 
lack of space.  The new headquarters has plenty of space for 
conducting those collaborative meetings, as well as space to 
meet our growing staff needs.  

The building will not only serve as a home for pharmacy 
in Ohio, but the services we develop will also serve as an 
example for pharmacists across the country. At the Center 
for Ohio Pharmacy, all health care stakeholders will be part 
of the process to explore new prospects, enhance offerings, 
tackle challenges, address needs, and encourage cooperation 
among professions, all in an effort to bring the best health care 
to Ohio citizens.  We plan to develop an Entrepreneurship 
Center that will train pharmacists in skills needed to own, 
manage, and operate pharmacies today and in the future.  

The Ohio Pharmacists Association (OPA) and Ohio 
Pharmacists Foundation (OPF) have been doing phenomenal 
work on behalf of pharmacists for more than 132 years. All 
that hard work has presented an unprecedented opportunity 
to finally have a permanent home to continue our efforts for 
many years to come.

We truly hope you will join OPA and OPF in this momentous 
campaign to continue Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future.

Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future
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Organizations, like institutions, reflect the lengthened shadows 
of individuals. Ideas germinate in the minds of individuals; 
they come to fruition when the right individuals come along 
at the right time, and through the persuasive force of their 
ideals, others of like mind join to form a groundswell, which 
will not be denied.

So it was that in 1879 Lewis C. Hopp was able to convince the 
members of the Cleveland Pharmaceutical Association to send 
out letters urging the Ohio pharmacists to meet and form a 
“State Pharmaceutical Association.”

One hundred individuals attended the first meeting and 
settled down to business immediately.  Hopp was called upon 
to state the objective of a state association. He responded by 
observing that, “the purpose was to elevate the character of the 
pharmaceutical profession, by uniting the reputable druggists 
of the state in order to foster the education of those learning 
the art and thereby stimulate the talent of those engaged in 
pharmacy.” Ultimately, the goal would be to restrict the sale of 
medicines by persons qualified for the practice of pharmacy.

His motion to form a state association passed unanimously, 
and with that the Ohio State Pharmaceutical Association was 
formed. Now known as the Ohio Pharmacists Association, the 
group is one of the largest and most successful state pharmacy 
associations in the country.

The Ohio Pharmacists Foundation (OPF) was created in 1992 
to meet the educational needs of pharmacists, and to provide 
an avenue to study and provide new and unique pharmacist-
driven health care services to the public. As such, the OPF 
provides educational training programs and supports the 
conduct of practice-oriented research that demonstrates the 
value of the pharmacist in enhancing the delivery of pharmacy 
care and the attainment of optimal patient outcomes.  The 
foundation is recognized as a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization 
by the IRS, and contributions to the foundation are tax-
deductible.  The Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future campaign is 
being conducted by the Ohio Pharmacists Foundation.   

Our History…
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For 132 years, the Ohio Pharmacists Association has excelled 
in protecting, preserving, and enhancing the profession of 
pharmacy. The Mission of the Ohio Pharmacists Association is 
to unite the profession of pharmacy, and encourage interprofessional 
relations while promoting public health through education, 
discussion, and legislation.

Today, with more than 3,000 members, OPA has been 
the premier organization of pharmacists representing the 
profession of pharmacy in the state. For more than a century, 
OPA has been the leader of a variety of efforts to support 
patient care, combat disease, and develop pioneering ways to 
enhance health care.

With the creation of the Ohio Pharmacists Foundation in 
1992,  pharmacist-centered education was found to be one 
of the best and most efficient ways to address many public 
health needs. The foundation offers research grants, conducts 
educational programming, hosts forums, and develops student 
activities that teach and add to the knowledge base of current 
and future pharmacists to encourage innovation and meet 
patient needs.

OPA and OPF have accomplished much over the years, but 
here are just a few of the notable successes:

In 1971 OPA was instrumental in expanding the Ohio State 
Board of Pharmacy to provide increased representation of 
those in various areas of pharmacy practice.  
In 1971 OPA pushed for the establishment of mandatory 
continuing education for Ohio pharmacists, the first 
profession to have such requisites written into law for the 
public interest.
After data was released showing Ohio led the nation in 
pharmacy robberies, 1976 saw the passage of the “Ohio 
Pharmacists Declaration of Independence from Fear” 
law, which created strict mandatory sentencing for those 
convicted of the robbery of a pharmacy in Ohio.
In early 1978 the repeal of Ohio’s anti-
substitution laws took effect. This 
permitted pharmacists to substitute 
generically equivalent drugs for 
brand names without first obtaining 
permission from the physician. This 
was a major paradigm change at the 
time for pharmacy practice. OPA, 
then OSPA, prevailed over colossal 
opposition from the pharmaceutical 
manufacturers and the medical 
association over a three-year period.

In 1984 OPA co-founded the Pharmacists Rehabilitation 
Organization, Inc. (PRO) to educate and inform the 
profession of pharmacy concerning chemical dependency 
as a treatable disease and to help pharmacists and student 
pharmacists find recovery from their active disease.
1998 saw the culmination of several years of work by the 
association to broaden the scope of pharmacists’ activities.  
OPA brought together representatives from the Board of 
Pharmacy, as well as other pharmacy organizations, to develop 
this essential pharmacy legislation.  Consult agreements 

allowing pharmacists to 
manage drug therapy 
were in the bill, as well as 
reference to many new drug 
therapy services provided by 
pharmacists.  The legislation 
passed, and many positive 
changes followed in Ohio 
pharmacy.  

Legislation drafted by OPA, in cooperation with many 
pharmacy organizations, was adopted in 2000 allowing 
pharmacists to administer certain adult immunizations.  The 
OPF proceeded to train hundreds of pharmacists through 
our educational workshops.   This legislation was key to the 
pharmacist being seen by the public as a “hands-on” health 
professional, with individuals making appointments to see 
the pharmacist for the first time.
The monthly member journal, Ohio 
Pharmacist, which also contains 
continuing education for pharmacists, 
has been the recipient of numerous 
industry awards for journalistic excellence 
and has been widely recognized as one of 
the leading pharmaceutical publications 
in the country.
The OPA Annual Conference is known for providing 
high-quality continuing education and continually boasts 
the highest attendance rates in the country among state 
associations.

Our Legacy of Achievement for Pharmacy
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OPA and OPF’s new, permanent home will be located in Ohio’s 
capital – a perfect location in Central Ohio for protecting and 
enhancing the profession of pharmacy.  It’s easy to reach by 
members, just minutes from I-270 and Sawmill Road on the 
northwest side of the city.  

Located at 2674 Federated Boulevard in Columbus, the new 
home for OPA and OPF was originally constructed in 1997. 
At just under 6,000 square feet, the facility boasts a welcoming 
exterior, 33 parking spaces, an elegant patio, a large meeting 

room, beautiful green space, and an executive meeting room 
that will make pharmacists feel welcome. It is the ideal location 
for taking pharmacy into the future.

OPA and OPF have made plans to adapt the space to meet 
the needs of members and staff. Plans are already underway to 
construct offices, education areas, student and resident space, 
a large conference room, a pharmacy legacy brick path, and a 
new home for the Wherry Pharmacy Heritage Museum.  

Pharmacy’s Home in Columbus, Ohio
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The plan is simple. For 132 years OPA and OPF have striven 
to fulfill and exceed the medication-related needs of patients 
and health care providers with pharmacist-based solutions. 
For the next few decades and beyond, we aim to continue and 
build upon our impact of health care issues. The new Center 
for Ohio Pharmacy will be the launchpad for our push into the 
future.

The Center for Ohio Pharmacy will provide a centralized 
location for training and education, community action, and 
research activities that are critical to the continued presence 
and effectiveness of pharmacists in the community. With the 
additional space, we will be able to provide specialized programs 
in immunization, compounding, disease and medication 
therapy management, technology, entrepreneurship, and 
marketing techniques that are currently unavailable elsewhere. 
Our intent is to provide unique training and education that 
will be immediately applicable in the pharmacist’s practice.

The bottom line is that OPA and OPF have positioned 
themselves for tremendous growth and expansion. Our goal 
is to build on the successes of the past to create an even bigger 
and better future for Ohio Pharmacy.

 

While OPA and OPF have been good stewards of the 
members’ money over the years, we are seeking help to reach 
our financial goals to fulfill a greater vision for the future. That 
is why, along with this building, there will be a comprehensive 
fundraising effort for Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future so that 
we can have the state-of-the-art facility our members deserve. 
There are numerous opportunities for pharmacists, friends of 
the profession, and pharmacy vendors to make their mark on 
what will be a permanent landmark for Ohio pharmacists for 
many years to come.

To compliment some of the luxurious outdoor space at this 
new facility, there will be bricks and benches that groups and 
individuals can stamp their names on. 

Pharmacy has always been a family-oriented practice, and 
we are happy to recognize our pharmacy family throughout 
the Center for Ohio Pharmacy campus. There are several 
areas available for naming rights that will demonstrate your 
commitment to the association and the profession as a whole. 
Those naming rights opportunities are outlined on the pages 
that follow.

The Campaign for Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future
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We invite you to assist us in our quest for Building Ohio Pharmacy’s Future.

Campaign donors will be recognized under the following tiered levels:

Platinum 
$75,000 – above

Gold
$50,000 – $74,999

Silver
$25,000 – $49,999

Bronze
$10,000 – $24,999

Supporter
$2,500 – $9,999



Center for Excellence in Pharmacist 
Continuing Education
$300,000
The Ohio Pharmacists Foundation (OPF) is known around the 
country for being one of the premier providers of continuing 
education for pharmacists. With expanded training in 
immunizations, medication therapy management, disease 
prevention, entrepreneurship, and practice enhancement, 
the Center for Excellence in Pharmacist Continuing Education 
is where OPF will be developing its innovative continuing 
education that our members have become accustomed to over 
the years.

Center for Pharmacy Management & 
Entrepreneurship Training
$300,000
Twenty years ago, there were more than a thousand 
independent pharmacies in the state of Ohio. Today, there are 
about 600. We strongly believe that the market is ripe for an 
expansion of independently-owned pharmacies, with a new 

emphasis on wellness and medication therapy management. 
OPA and OPF have always felt that every pharmacist should 
have the option to harvest their entrepreneurial spirit, if 
they so choose, and the Center for Pharmacy Management & 
Entrepreneurship Training aims to offer pharmacy business 
training, mentor programs, and the education necessary to 
take over or open a new pharmacy.  We intend to assist with 
the formation of “junior partnerships,” help locate financing, 
develop a manual that guides pharmacists through the licenses 
and other requirements, help with selecting business partners, 
and generally serve as a valuable resource for Ohio’s new and 
existing entrepreneurs.

Center for Medication Therapy 
Management Research
$300,000
Pharmacists are now 
expanding their services to 
include disease management, 
advanced drug regimen 
reviews, administration of 
immunizations, and many 
other areas of care.  These 
new and expanded services 
have proven their worth in 
improving patient outcomes.  
Currently, more than 10 
percent of hospital admissions 
are directly related to various 
problems with prescription 
medications, and increased pharmacist involvement has 
been proven to reduce these unnecessary admissions. The 
Center for Medication Therapy Management Research will 
provide education and certificate programs in various areas of 
importance to pharmacists. Medication therapy management, 
pharmacist care development, and disease state management 
will all be offered by OPF. Programs in the management 
of diseases and medical issues such as, but not limited to, 
asthma, hyperlipidemia, anticoagulation, smoking cessation, 
cardiovascular disease, cholesterol management, and diabetes 
will be strongly emphasized. Pharmacists practicing in 
independent pharmacies, hospitals, long-term care facilities, 
drug information centers, chain pharmacies, and other 
specialized areas will be offered programming specific for their 
needs.
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Dr. Curtis Black, Ohio’s medication 
therapy management pioneer



Pharmacists Rehabilitation Organization 
(PRO) Outreach Center
$250,000
One of the unfortunate realities of our profession of handling 
dangerous medicines is the potential for abuse. Recognizing 
this, in 1984 OPA co-founded the Pharmacists Rehabilitation 
Organization, Inc. (PRO) to educate and inform the 
profession of pharmacy concerning chemical dependency as a 
treatable disease and to help addicted pharmacists and student 
pharmacists find recovery from their active disease. The PRO 
Outreach Center will help in expanding the current scope and 
impact of PRO so that pharmacists can be better equipped to 
combat prescription drug abuse.

Center for Innovation in  
Compounding Pharmacy
$250,000
Many patients have unique 
medical requirements that 
typical prescription medications 
cannot meet.  Compounding 
pharmacists fill this important 
health care  gap, and are an 
integral part of the profession 
of pharmacy. The Center for 
Innovation in Compounding 
Pharmacy will embrace and 
encourage personalized medical 
solutions based on the timeless 
art of compounding pharmacy.

Center for Prescription  
Drug Abuse Awareness
$200,000
Over the last decade, 
the world has seen an 
alarming increase in 
prescription drug abuse, 
and unfortunately, the 
State of Ohio is at the 
front lines of the battle. 
With accidents and 
deaths at all-time highs 
due to prescription 

drug abuse, the time to act is now. After having OPA staff 
and members serve on the Ohio Prescription Drug Abuse 
Task Force in 2010, it was overwhelmingly apparent that 
pharmacists need a seat at the table when it comes to finding 
solutions while protecting the profession. The Center for 
Ohio Pharmacy’s Center for Prescription Drug Abuse Awareness 
features the necessary resources to work with state and local 
officials to develop programs to fight abuse in Ohio. Action 
plans, marketing campaigns, pharmacist resources, and best 
practices for tackling this epidemic will be necessary to keep 
pharmacists engaged and aware.

Center for Excellence in Medication and 
Patient Safety
$200,000
With the recent nationwide focus on prescription drug abuse, 
pharmacists are quickly learning that patients are increasingly 
taking medication safety for granted. It is important to note 
that each prescription carries with it potential dangers, side 
effects, interactions, storage concerns, and lifestyle concerns. 
Pharmacists are the professional resource to keep patients 
informed and safe. The Center for Excellence in Medication and 
Patient Safety will offer numerous resources addressing patient 
safety and the pharmacist’s role in public health as a whole. 
OPA and OPF will aim to create literature, videos, and media 
alerts to draw attention to this important issue.

Expanded Education and Outreach Centers
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Expanded Education and Outreach Centers

Wherry Pharmacy Heritage Museum 
$200,000
Pharmacist Paul Wherry 
graciously donated 
his entire collection of 
antique pharmacy  items, 
including various show 
globes, hundreds of old 
medications, beautiful 
glass containers, and 
many implements 
used in production of 
capsules, suppositories, 
and other items.  We plan to display these items proudly, in 
properly labeled, lighted cabinets.  The Museum is a special 
space where we plan to have seating chairs for small meetings, 
a video display of descriptions about the collection from Paul 
and others, about the collection, and a storage area for items 
to be rotated in and out of the collection on display.  Our 
vision is to have fixtures that are a tribute to this excellent 
collection, and the man who was a great friend, member, and 
philanthropist.

Legislative Information Center
$150,000
Advocacy on behalf of pharmacists is what makes OPA one 
of the most reputable pharmacy organizations in the country. 
As OPA works to fight key battles on behalf of the pharmacy 
profession, a Legislative Information Center is crucial to keeping 
pharmacists educated and knowledgeable of issues that impact 
their day-to-day practice. This Center will help sift through 
and organize the copious amounts of rules and regulations 
that pharmacists should be cognizant of in order to provide 
the highest level of patient care.

Career Services Center
$150,000
The market demand for pharmacists is seemingly changing 
every single day. Whether someone is a prospective pharmacist, 
current student, young practitioner, pharmacist seeking a 
new practice, or pharmacist approaching retirement, the 
Career Services Center will serve as a guiding light for keeping 
pharmacists educated and prepared for the professional 
road that lies ahead. Résumé consultations, career coaching, 
interview training, practice-based education, and recruiting 
clinics will give interested pharmacists the tools they need to 
succeed.

Library & Pharmacy Resource Center
$100,000
OPA, through the Public & Professional Relations Committee, 
established and maintains an educational resource center for 
member use. In the Resource Center, pharmacists will find 
various presentations and handouts to help assist them with 
community outreach or education on various topics.  The 
Center for Ohio Pharmacy’s Library & Pharmacy Resource 
Center will house these materials, as well as a wealth of books, 
manuals, videos, journal archives, and educational guides that 
pharmacists can use whenever they may need them.

10



Offices and Gathering Areas

Grand Programming Room
$150,000
One of the key modifications 
to the existing facility will be 
the construction of a Grand 
Programming Room that will 
be used for large meetings, 
educational programming, 
training sessions, and live 
presentations. Built to 
house up to 60 attendees 
at a time, the space will more than double the space offered 
at our previous location. This room will be reserved for a 
cornucopia of health care gatherings that will not only serve 
our pharmacists, but other members of the health care team as 
well. Pharmacists are integral links in the health care chain – 
in our Grand Programming Room, OPA and OPF will change 
the philosophy of patient care from pharmacists being invited 
to the health care table to pharmacists inviting others to the 
health care table.

Executive Conference Suite
$150,000
Located directly adjacent 
to our lobby, the Executive 
Conference Suite is the 
professional board room 
that pharmacy deserves. 
The suite will be used for 
important gatherings, web 
conferencing, small board 
and committee meetings, 
and staff gatherings. 
With a beautiful, cherry 
conference table and board chairs in the center of the room, 
this executive-level space boasts remote-controlled window 
shades, a projection screen, an LCD television, a granite-
topped mini-bar, and the entire room is custom finished with 
authentic Finnish carpentry. The Center for Ohio Pharmacy’s 
Executive Conference Suite sets the tone for the professionalism 
of the practice of pharmacy.

Student Rotation Office
$50,000 (Already Claimed)
Over the course of the year, OPA offers an experiential rotation 
in association management.  This rotation gives students 
a broad view of the profession including federal and state 
legal and regulatory issues, continuing pharmacy education 
opportunities, and a venue to 
network with pharmacists from 
different practice sites around 
the state of Ohio. Students 
leave their month-long rotation 
with a greater understanding of 
issues that impact pharmacists, 
and often become some of the 
greatest ambassadors for the 
organization and the profession. 
The Student Rotation Office 
will give students the tools and 
equipment they need to succeed 
during their stay with OPA and 
OPF.
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Member Lounge
$50,000
The Center for Ohio Pharmacy boasts a fully-functional kitchen 
and dining area that is perfect for members to relax and chat 
over a snack or a cup of coffee. Complete with stainless steel 
refrigerator, granite countertops, wooden cabinets, dishwasher, 
LCD television, and dining tables and chairs, the Member 
Lounge is the perfect place for members to network, catch 
up with old friends, or discuss the latest issues affecting their 
practices.

Main Lobby
$25,000

The main entrance into the Center for Ohio Pharmacy is the 
first thing visitors see when they enter the building. Featuring 
a waiting area, receptionist’s desk, and coat closet, the Main 
Lobby also features a direct entrance into the famed Wherry 
Pharmacy Heritage Museum.

Technology Room
$25,000
Housing OPA and 
OPF’s main server, 
copier, printer, and 
office equipment, the 
Technology Room is the 
main information hub 
of the Center for Ohio 
Pharmacy.

Executive 
Director’s Office
$25,000
As statutory agent of OPA and secretary of OPF, the Executive 
Director represents the organization on behalf of the board. 
This corner office will be the site of many important meetings 
for years to come.

Assistant Executive Director’s Office
$20,000 (Already Claimed)

General Staff Offices
$10,000 each
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Patio and Garden
$100,000
Our new facility boasts 
outdoor space that most 
could only dream of having 
at their homes, let alone 
their office! Featuring a 
small pond, waterfall, 
patio table & chairs, gorgeous plants, and plenty of shade for 
hot summer days, the Patio and Garden will be a perfect place 
for entertaining guests for many years to come.

Ohio Pharmacy Medicinal Garden
TBD
Pharmacy has a rich history 
using medicinal herbs and 
plants. Ohio’s own John Uri 
Lloyd was one of the foremost 
pioneers in pharmacognosy,  
manufacturing, and herbalism 
that embodied the practice of 
pharmacy in the past. One of 
the goals of the new Center for 
Ohio Pharmacy is to create an 
Ohio Pharmacy Medicinal Garden to commemorate pharmacy’s 
long legacy in our great state.

Benches
$10,000 each
There are several benches located throughout the premises of 
the Center for Ohio Pharmacy. Leave your legacy by attaching 
your name to one of these attractive outdoor seating options.

 

Flag Pole
TBD
Paying tribute to our state and 
the great country in which we 
live and practice is one of the 
easiest things we can do as an 
organization. Help us honor 
pharmacy and our roots by 
supporting a flag pole for our 
land.

Outdoor Water Feature
$10,000
The focal point of the Patio and Garden is the waterfall and 
pond located directly next to the outdoor seating area.

Women in Pharmacy Monument
TBD
The profession of pharmacy has been impacted in many ways 
by many different people over the years. The impact of women 
within the practice has been crucial to the profession’s success 
as a whole. Another goal of our campaign is to permanently 
memorialize the influence of women pharmacists with a 
Women in Pharmacy Monument to be featured near our Patio 
and Garden.

Porch Furniture
TBD
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The Lloyd Brothers: Curtis Gates Lloyd, Nelson Ashley Lloyd, John Uri Lloyd



Other Commemorative Options

Ohio Pharmacy Hall of Fame
$100,000
Known throughout the country as one of the most unique and 
diverse collections of pharmacy history, the Wherry Pharmacy 
Heritage Museum will be one of the focal points of the Center for 
Ohio Pharmacy. And what better way to enhance our museum 
by adding an Ohio Pharmacy Hall of Fame to the facility? Ohio 
has had many great pioneers and supporters of pharmacy over 
the years, and we hope to immortalize them with the ultimate 
professional recognition of life achievement.

Ohio Pharmacist Journal Endowment
$25,000/year
One of the most valued tools for members of OPA is the 
monthly Ohio Pharmacist journal. Endowment of our feature 
publication, which features a monthly continuing education 
article, will include monthly recognition in the journal and 
a plaque in the library, where the journal archives are on 
display.

Grand Programming Room Tables
$20,000, each
Grand Programming Room Technology 
Enhancements
$20,000
 

 
Wall of Excellence
$15,000 (Already Claimed)
Since the organization’s founding, OPA has 
honored pharmacists and friends of pharmacy 
who excel in leadership, philanthropy, public 
health awareness, and patient care. With 
several plaques and wall mounts bearing the 
names of prestigious award winners of the 
past and of course, those who will follow in 
their footsteps in the future, the Wall of Excellence is a great 
way to honor those who excel on behalf of the profession.

Wall of Presidents
$10,000 (Already Claimed)
OPA would not be where it is today without all of the 
outstanding leaders we’ve had for the past 132 years. They 
have led in the best and worst of times. We honor them with 
framed photographs on our Wall of Presidents.

President’s Chair
$10,000
The President’s Chair sits at the head of the table in the 
Executive Conference Suite. It is reserved exclusively for the 
current Presidents of OPA and OPF during their respective 
meetings.

Front Desk
$10,000
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